To: The Chair and Representatives of the Sustainable Transport and Road Safety Forum

19 February 2001

Dear Representative

Your attendance is requested at a meeting of the **SUSTAINABLE TRANSPORT AND ROAD SAFETY FORUM** to be held in Room 2 at the Civic Offices, 1 Saxon Gate East, Milton Keynes on **MONDAY 26 FEBRUARY at 7.00 pm** when the business set out overleaf will be transacted.

Yours faithfully

Chief Executive

Councillor O'Sullivan (Chair) All Representatives

Hound Limiter

AGENDA

Item No:

1. Apologies

2. Minutes and Matters Arising

To receive the Minutes of the meeting of the Forum held on 5 October 2000 (Item 2) (**Page 3**) and to discuss matters arising from that meeting, if requested.

3. Matters Raised by Representatives

(a) Newport Pagnell Town Council:

The SpeedCHECK campaign.

(b) Stony Stratford Neighbourhood Council:

Waiting Restriction Reviews - The need for an integrated and flexible approach to the traffic and parking needs of the older district centres.

A discussion paper prepared by Peter Waterman Vice-chairman of Stony Stratford Neighbourhood Council is included at Item 3(b) (**Page 14**).

(c) Campbell Park Parish Council:

The Portal Development sites on Evans Gate, Oldbrook -

It is suggested that double yellow lines be introduced on the office sides of Milburn and Boycott Avenue, off Evans Gate, to avoid the congestion currently being caused and the hazardous situation arising therefrom.

It is felt that with the Decriminalisation of Parking procedures, this could be effectively controlled in the future.

4. Date of Next Meeting

To confirm the date of the next meeting of the Forum.